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        LEGAL NOTICE DECISIONS 

 
Notice is hereby given that, at a regular meeting of the Weston Conservation Commission held on  

March 24, 2022, via Zoom, the Commission approved, with conditions, the following: 

 

98 Georgetown, Hubli, Site Development [22-02] 

 

The Commission’s files are available on the Conservation Commission’s page of The Town of Weston’s 

website:  

https://www.westonct.gov/government/boards-commissions/appointed/conservation-commission 

 

Dated: March 28, 2022 in Weston, CT by Sarah Schlecter, Chairwoman 

 

 

To be published in The Norwalk Hour on Tuesday, March 29, 2022 and on The Town of Weston’s 

website, under Legal Notices:   https://www.westonct.gov/government/legal-notices on Tuesday, March 

29, 2022 
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